22nd October, 1963,

Dear lr, Mecmillan,

Mr, Mattl Nurminen, who wrote the
enclosed letter of apprecietion of the hel
he recelved from BDowmen and liohr at Kiel, !
a very good client of the Soelety, and I feel
sure you will be only toc pleased to ass on
to the Surveyors concerned a note saylng how
gratified we are to recelve such en encomium
of their services.

with kindest mg:da,
Yours sincerely,

W, Macmillan, Esq.
R
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